
 
 

The Order Sons of Italy in America 
Saint Mary Magdalen de Pazzi Lodge No. 2787 

Of South Philadelphia 
“Rekindling Amore d’Italia” 

                             
 
 

                                                                                        May 3, 2024 
                      Greetings Brothers and Sisters, 
  

  Wishing everyone a Safe, Happy Spring and Summer!      
 
  Our April 20, 2024 Bingo was a success and we thank Fr. Paul Galetto for the use of 

the St. Mary Magdalen de Pazzi Hall. 
 
  On Sunday, May 19th, we will be celebrating the South 9th Street Italian Market 

Festival.  The Procession of the Saints will take place after the 10:00 a.m. mass at St. Mary 
Magdalen dePazzi Church that we traditionally attend as a Lodge.   Volunteers are needed 
for the procession.  Please contact our member, Cathy Peditto, at 267-684-9775 if interested.   

 
On Wednesday, May 22nd, at 6:30 p.m., we will have our closing dinner meeting at 

the Bocce Club, 2001 Point Breeze Avenue.  Our menu consists of:  Appetizers (family 
style); fried shrimp, roasted peppers with mozzarella cheese & tomatoes, eggplant parm, 
mussels. Entrees;  choice of  chicken parm, salmon, veal Roberto (spinach, cheese, peppers 
& tomatoes), or gnocchi & meatballs.  Side dishes; roasted potatoes, linguini.  Dinner 
includes wine, cash bar, and choice of dessert; cheese cake or chocolate mousse.  The cost 
is $20 for Lodge members and $40 for non-Lodge members.  Please let Lou Baldino, 2878 
S. 15th St,  19145,  receive payment by Wednesday, May 15.     

                    
I hope to see everyone on Sunday, May 19, at 10:00 a.m. mass  at  St. Mary Magdalen 

dePazzi Church, and again on Wednesday, May 22, at 6:30 p.m., at our closing dinner 
meeting at the Bocce Club.     

 
Remember we can be found on social media and online.  Please take pictures to post 

our gatherings online @  
                               www.stmarymagdalensoi.com 
                               Instagram:  stmarymagdalensoi 
                               Facebook:  St Mary Magdalen de Pazzi Lodge SOI 
                     
                                                                                            God Bless! 
                                                                                           Victor L. Baldi, III    
                                                                                            1331 S. Broad Street, 
               Philadelphia Pa, 19147 
               215-888-7051 
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